Community Relations Committee

CRC

Meeting Notes

November 14, 2013

The November meeting of the CRC committee was held November 14th in the annex. Those present were Nancy Alexander, Bob Stockinger, Jan Dow, Patsy Speer, Guinn Imhoff, and Billie Velazquez. Bob and Janet could not attend. The notes from the previous meeting were reviewed as written.

Unfinished Business

Nancy Triggs has revised the document for the realtor pamphlet and is about to finish the changes to go to press. We need to consider a date for the realtor luncheon to be held at Bellavita, and possibly to have it catered. The committee will be working on some suggestions for a caterer, and also contacting Cris Barerra and Nancy for a place on the calendar.

Bob and Tony are looking into the traffic signage improvements separately, and any comments from the CRC committee will be appreciated.

There will not be a meeting in December, but we will resume on January 16th at 10:00 a.m. in the annex.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez